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2013 RRC Heritage Group Wind-up

Prairie Dog Central/Hitch n Post

Date: Thursday, June 27th 2013

Prairie Dog Central:  

Inkster Junction Station   Departure 11:00 AM
   Directions:  Take Route 90 to Inkster Blvd.

Turn Left unto Inkster,
Go down Inkster to Sturgeon Road and turn right,
Proceed down Sturgeon to first stop sign and turn right,
Proceed to  Inkster Junction.

Cost: (for train & Lunch)  $20.00  including taxes

Reservations:  By telephone only at:

204-832- 5259

Tell them you are with the RRC Heritage Group,
and give them our Reservation Number  #500397
Our coach is #105 - the oldest Coach.  Seats 54

NOTE:  Reservation Deadline:  Thursday, May 16th  2013

                                   Tickets sell very quickly.
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1.  Activity - “Show us your best 75”
             This event will be the initial kick off on 

June 7th  at the town hall during 
college days. Staff are asked to show 
their pride by submitting something 
that shows their pride as an RRC 
employee. A song, poster, project, 
video.

Heritage Group members are invited 
to join in.

2.  Golf Tournament – September 16th 
75th will be incorporated into it.

         

This event is being planned by 
Planners Plus.

         Please let us know if you are 
interested in volunteering and we will 
pass your information on to the event 
organizers.

Continued on page 3.
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Red River College will celebrate its 75th anniversary on October 9, 2013. In 
honour of this milestone the following events and activities will take place:
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3. Official celebration party, 
October 9 – all campuses.
Cake cutting at the same time at all 
campuses.

Other celebratory activities on the 
mall level.

Homecoming event with BBQ, 
department visits and entertainment

More information will be forwarded 
as it becomes available.

All are invited to attend.

4. Arial shot of all staff at all 
campuses will likely take place on 
October 9.

 
5. Alumni Gala.

Will likely be held October 18 at 
Stevenson Aviation. 

The proposal is to have Dine Around 
and not a formal dinner this year.

 The event will include a sponsorship 
book recognizing 75 RRC alumni. 

Please let us know if there is an 
outstanding alumni who may be a 
good candidate for the book.

 6.     Marketing and promotional 
materials.

 75th Anniversary T-shirts.

 Banners at all campuses.

 Fall newspaper insert.

 Wine label for RRC wine.

 

Video/presentation of RRC’s past 75 
years.

 A webpage will be developed.
    
 7.     Alumni lecture Series for 

Students.
 Not confirmed but in initial   

development stages.

 Alumni will speak about their careers.

Kindness begets kindness

(Reprinted with permission: 
Winnipeg Free Press, March 23, 2013)

We were having lunch with our son's 
mother-in-law at Salisbury House, Portage 
West, last July.

My husband helped two ladies into the 
restaurant. They were directed to a table in the 
solarium area of the restaurant. They did not 
want to sit there because of the extreme heat. 
My husband, who observed this, cleared and 
cleaned another table for them.

A mother and her daughter were eating 
lunch across the aisle from us, observed this 
and couldn't get over what my husband was 
doing for these ladies. When the mother and 
daughter were going to leave the restaurant, 
they stopped at our table and informed us that 
they were paying for our lunches. What a kind 
and generous gesture. We were overwhelmed.

- Gerry and Irene Varnes
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Retirement Reception for
Lucille McLeod – Human Resource 

Coordinator:  

After 16+ years at Red River College, Lucille 
McLeod is retiring. A reception will be held in 
the Selkirk Lounge, starting at 2:30 pm, 
Wednesday, May 8 (presentation at 3:15).

Please join us in thanking Lucille for her years 
of service in Human Resource Services and 
wishing her well in her retirement. If you plan 
to attend, please R.S.V.P. to Leslie Ternowetsky 
by Monday, May 6th.

If anyone wishes to sign a card and/or donate 
towards a gift, please see Leslie Ternowetsky in 
Human Resource Services (C410) at NDC or 
Jeannie Wong in room P311 at the Roblin 
Centre by May 3rd.

 Retirement Reception for
Bill Fraser, Chair - Stevenson Campus: 

There will be a retirement reception for Bill 
Fraser, Chair of  Stevenson Campus- Aviation 

and Aerospace on Friday May 17th, 2013 in the 
hangar at 2280 Saskatchewan Avenue from 
1:30- 3:30 PM.

If you are planning to attend please RSVP to 
Charlotte Rosen @ 945-6001 or 
by email crosen@rrc.ca
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The following is provided for Heritage Group members who may wish to sign-up.

Manitoba Association of Retired Government Employees
P.O. Box 3
- 200 Vaughan St.,
Winnipeg, Manitoba R3C 1T5, Canada  

204-956-0045    

(Unfortunately there does not appear to be a web-site for further information.)

The Final Word:

        If we do not see you at the Wind-Up have a        
        great summer everyone (when it arrives) and     
        stay-safe.           Editor.

I need to be inundated, not with 
flood waters, but with your stories, 
letters or poems. The September 
issue is looking very bare at the 
moment so come on folks do your 
bit to make YOUR newsletter 
interesting. I know there are many 
who have interesting hobbies, 
have travelled extensively and 
done many good deeds within the 
community that we would like to 
read about.
Editor.


